Laura Hazelton

Subject: FW: 111 Frognal Outbuilding 2020/5992/P

brom: Davi st

Sent: 26 June 2021 14:14
To: Laura Hazelton <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 111 Frognal Outbuilding 2020/5992/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL| Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I think hiding it with planting would be better — and the large windows facing the house make it visually intrusive.
Small or no windows, trellis or even french doors would be better on the elevation facing the house

Not inventive and not an improvement.

David Castle

The Heath & Hampstead Society

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Laura Hazelton

Sent: 25 June 2021 19:30

To: David Castle

Subject: RE: 111 Frognal Outbuilding 2020/5992/P

Dear David,

The proposals have been revised again, to reduce the size of the outbuilding, reduce the size of the glazed
openings and install a green roof instead of a hedge in front. | just wanted to check whether you still have
no objections given the revisions?

Kind regards,

Laura Hazelton
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1017



